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TO: Board of Trustees 

 
FROM: Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent of Operations 

 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE 

PROPOSED 2025 - 2026 PREKINDERGARTEN BOUNDARIES 
 
DATE: March 25, 2025 

 

 

This agenda item consists of a discussion of proposed 2025 - 2026 prekindergarten 
boundaries.  Last week Hudson Huff of Zonda Education presented the recommended 
boundaries for 2025 - 2026.  Zonda Education has been assisting the school district with 
a demographic study of the entire school district.  While the full demographic study will 
extend over several months, the approval of 2025 – 2026 prekindergarten boundaries is 
time sensitive because it impacts the reopening of the Burleson Elementary School as a 
prekindergarten center in August 2025. 

 

This is a request for approval to establish 2025 – 2026 prekindergarten boundaries. 

 
 

******************** 

 
 

Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the 2025 - 2026 prekindergarten boundaries. 


